
To Board of Supervisors 

 

I am writing in concern of the decrease in funding to the MCFSC in the coming budget. Please consider funding of at 

least $50,000 to keep the program going. Fire safety is of the utmost importance, especially in our densely forested, 

populated areas. 

Thank you 

Amy Lee 

 


